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Superintendent Ybarra to present 2021-22 budget request to JFAC Thursday 

(BOISE) – Superintendent of Public Instruction Sherri Ybarra will address priorities and needs for the 

2021-22 school year when she presents her public schools budget request to the Joint Finance-

Appropriations Committee. 

The budget hearing will begin at 8 a.m. Thursday, Jan. 28, in the JFAC committee room, C310, in the 

Idaho Statehouse.  

The public can view the hearing online via Idaho Public Television’s Idaho In Session, 

https://www.idahoptv.org/shows/idahoinsession/ 

The superintendent will be available for questions by phone or Zoom after the presentation. Please 

contact Public Information Officer Kristin Rodine, 208-332-6807 or krodine@sde.idaho.gov, to arrange a 

specific time. 
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